








March 4, 2016


Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	In the Matter of the Investigation of SANI MAHAMA MAUROU d/b/a SEATAC AIRPORT 24 For Compliance with WAC 480‑30‑221
	Docket TC-152296

Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and three copies of the supplemental exhibit list and the supplemental exhibits that Commission Staff intends to present at the upcoming hearing on March 7, 2016, and a Certificate of Service.

Please note that the exhibit list and exhibits are supplemented with copies of Exhibit DP‑11, the Company’s Safety Management Plan, received on February 29, 2016, and Exhibit DP‑12, Commission Staff’s Response and Memorandum to the Company’s Safety Management Plan, dated March 4, 2016.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]


ANDREW J. O’CONNELL
Assistant Attorney General
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